

From: <shaun.dale>
Date: 14 June 2018 at 16:52:54 BST
To: <karinclayton>

Subject: RE: Kingsley

Karin,

Thanks for the mail. There is a delay I am afraid with the spine fibre for this network. A solution is being sought and an alternative route is in parallel being assessed. I cannot confirm an exact date for the solution but fear it will be into July before we are able to complete the spine fibre. As this connects the local distribution network to the head end equipment it is an essential element to complete before we can commission the network.

I am pursuing our build teams on this matter. If you can give me a prompt towards the end of June I will happily give you an update.

I am sorry this isn't the news that you or the community were hoping for.

Regards

Shaun Dale
Programme Director
Openreach